
 

Shipley Church of England  Primary School 
Nurturing Creative Thinking for Life Long Learning 

           Weekly Update 26th November 2018 

Family Dining 
Thank you to everyone who came to family dining last week. This week we have 5 head teachers from the local 

area hoping to adopt family dining for their schools coming to see what we do! 

Whole school week beginning 26th November  
Friday 30th November – Junior Prince William Award Graduation Ceremony 9.am school hall. Parents welcome to attend.  

Notices 
Christmas Dinner and Jumper day- Please make 
sure you have ordered your child’s Christmas 
Dinner. 
 
Every Friday afternoon- Parent maths class. Come 
along and brush up your maths and learn how your 
child does it in school so that you can support them 
at home. Contact Mrs Blake via the school office or 
in the playground.  
 
Monday 17th December- Secret Santa will be in 
school. Your child will be able to buy a secret 
present for mum and/or dad as a surprise for 
Christmas morning. More details to follow.  

 HELP- without it community events 
will not happen. 
Christmas Curry Night 14th December 
We are looking for some willing volunteers who can be part of 
our cooking team. If you can help us cook our curry for our 
fundraising evening or provide a large number of plates, cutlery 
and bowls or make any sundries,  please contact Mrs Smith.  
 
Christmas curry night will be a fun, fundraising evening for 
families with food, music and games to raise money for school 
fund. We need your help.  
Please note this event will be instead of the annual Christmas 
Fair which will be replaced with a Summer Fair in July.  

Foundation Stage and KS1  
17.12.18- KS1 Christmas Party 

18.12.18- Foundation stage Christmas Party 

 

Is your child reading every day? 

Lower KS2-Yr3&4 
18.12.18- KS2 Christmas Party 

 

Is your child reading every day? 

Upper Key Stage 2-Yr 5&6 
18.12.18- KS2 Christmas Party 

 

Other news from KS2 

1. We now have 6 volunteer readers from Key Stage 5 (Years 12/13) at Bradford Grammar School reading with 
children from Years 1,2 and 3 every Wednesday.  

2. Years 5 and 6 will have a 'Moneywise Workshop' provided by Santander next Thursday - helping them to 
understand more about how we can be wiser with our money! 

3. The book fair starts on Friday 30th November and it is HALF PRICE on all books this time! Money raised will go 
towards buying new books for the library and for classrooms.  

4. Year 6 girls have been doing drama sessions based on Shakespeare and will be doing a short performance for the 
school on Tuesday 27th November at 2.45pm. Adults welcome. Year 6 boys have been completing a 'Confident 
Me' programme exploring how the media can influence our confidence and self esteem. 

Community News 
Sponsor a slate for St Paul’s Church roof just £10. Please call in the office for a form.  

 

Westcliffe Youth Club for children in years 1-6. Thursday 6.15pm-7.15pm (term time only) 

 



Dates for this term 

27.11.18- Shipley & Baildon Headteachers to visit family dining.  

30.11.18- Junior Prince William Award Graduation 

3.12.18- Comedy of Errors Performance Alhambra Theatre 

5.12.18- Rewind to Christmas Yr 6 

10.12.18- ‘NEW’Reception intake open morning- 9.00am  

11.12.18- Nativity- Reception, Yr1,2 parents 

13.12.18- Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

14.12.18- Christmas Curry Night- this will only take place with willing volunteers.  

17.12.18- ‘NEW’Secret Santa- thanks to our dedicated secret Santa parents 

17.12.18- KS1 Christmas Party 

18.12.18- KS2 and EYFS Christmas Party 

19.12.18- Carols around the Christmas Tree- Parents invited to join us from 2pm for mince pies and mulled 

wine/juice.  

19.12.18- School Closes for Christmas at 3.15pm 

3.1.19- School reopens 


